
St. Phoebe’s Day Event - September 10, 2023


WIC collaborated with members of the Parish Council and the Newman 
Grads to celebrate St. Phoebe’s Day. During the Sunday liturgies, two 
women gave reflections from Paul’s letter to the Romans (16:1-2),  looking 
to the model of Phoebe, as “our sister, a deacon of the church and 
a benefactor of many,” calling the Church to reconsider the roles of 
women.  After the 10:00 Mass, a panel of women spoke of their 
experiences and hopes in the Church to a gathering of 70, followed by 
small group conversations.  For this special event, it was an opportunity for 
students and permanent parishioners, men and women to share together.










